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Undetectable firearms make it more difficult for public safety officers and other 

agencies to police and keep track of the weapons in our communities. There is a 

huge number of these weapons in the market which subvert the system to track 

weapons used in crimes  This bill does not make it more difficult for anyone to have a 

gun but is a sensible solution to these types of weapons.  America needs to have 

better control over guns in order to provide safe communities for everyone regardless 

of whether they are pro gun or not.  This bill is not about restricting access but to 

better track guns. Thank you. 


